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Official Acceptance and Invitation Letter 

Dear Konyrkulzhayeva Maral Nurlanovna, 

Kazakh National University , Almaty, Kazakhstan 

 

     We are happy to inform you that your study entitled:”Green's function of the 

Dirichlet problem for the differential operator on a star-shaped graph” has been accepted 

after review for oral presentation in International Conference on Mathematics: An 

Istanbul Meeting for World Mathematicians, 2-10 July, 2018, Istanbul, Turkey. Therefore, 

we invite you to present your study in ICOM.  

The conference aims to bring together leading academic scientists, researchers and 

research scholars to exchange and share their experiences and research results about 

mathematical sciences. 

 

Unfortunately, we are not able to cover your conference registration fee, 

accommodation and other expenses related to your travel and staying in  Istanbul, Turkey. 

Thank you very much for your interest in International Conference on 

Mathematics: An Istanbul Meeting for World Mathematicians and we are looking forward 

to see you in Istanbul, Turkey. 

Best Regards 

On Behalf of the Organizing Committee  

           Kenan Yildirim, Ph.D. 

Conference Chairman 

 
 


